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EPISTLE: Hebrews 1:10–2:3  TONE 5            GOSPEL: Mark 2:1-12 
  

MARCH 12TH, 2017 – SECOND SUNDAY OF GREAT LENT 
 

TODAY’S SERVICES:  Greeter – Linda McClester. 
SUN. 8:30 AM  Mem. Prayer for Sophie Shumny by niece Debbie Yavelak Sieff & family. 

9:00 AM Divine Liturgy – 2nd Sunday of Great Lent. St. Gregory Palamas the Archbishop 
of Thessalonica.  

       
SERVICES FOR THE WEEK: 
WED. 6:00 PM  Pre-Sanctified Liturgy Hieromartyr Theodotus, bishop of Cyrenia. Virgin-martyr 

Euthalia. Martyr Troadius of Neo-Caesarea. St. Agatho of Egypt, monk. 440 
Martyrs slain by the Lombards.  

THU. 6:30 PM  Pre-Sanctified Liturgy, Holy Trinity Cathedral, 359 Broome Street, New York, NY.  
FRI.  6:00 PM  Pre-Sanctified Liturgy – Sorokousty – Commemoration of Deceased. 
SUN 8:30 AM  Memorial Prayer for Sophie Huzar by Judy Huzar. 
SUN 9:00 AM  Divine Liturgy – 3rd Sunday of the Great Lent. Adoration of Cross. 
     10:30 AM  Memorial Prayer for Andrew & Anna Skitka (21yrs), by Daughter Joan & Gene  
    Uszenski & family.   
 
NEXT WEEK:  Greeter – Stanley Nartowicz 
ALTAR SERVERS: Subdeacon Richard Jendras, server: J.D. Cairns, Qorey D. Carter, and  

Ryan Fealy. 
READERS:   Subdeacon Richard Jendras, and J.D Cairns. 
 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:  John Decibus II, Tracy Stokes, Alla Heretz, and to all those celebrating their special 
intentions, we pray for them all “Mnohaya Lita,” “God grant you all many blessed years!”   
 
PLEASE PRAY FOR:  George Terebush, Joseph Lesky, David Deli, Pani MaryAnn, Ava Cerkevich, and Patty 
Tucker. Michelle Goldberg, Stella Meka, Mary & Frank Wrublevski, Alan Toth, Raymond Wizna, Nancy 
Grabie, Stephanie Senedak, Catherine & Catherine Bylinski, Louise Hrycuna, Anna Muzyka, Kathleen 
Ward, Olivia Zazworsky, Margaret York, John, Pat, Olga, Nadia,  Chet, Alex, Stan, children Tessa, Ava, 
Liana, and Robert. We remember the sick and the suffering, and pray the Lord’s healing grace upon them 
all. 
 
ANNUAL MEETING: Sunday, March 26th. To participate, your financial obligation (dues) must be current.  
Check status, by calling Pres. Stanley Nartowicz 732-245-6899  or Richard Phillips 732-541-6704  Proxy 
forms along with financial statements will be available in the church basement next Sunday, March 19th.  
 

 

 

 

THANK YOU: Kim Deli for her $200 donation in memory of Mary Horvath to be used towards the purchase 
of new Altar Items.   May you be blessed for your caring!  

BUILDING FUND: Thank you to Joan & Gene Uszenski & family for their donation in Memory of Andrew & 
Anna Skitka. Also, to Debbie Yavilak Sieff for her donation in memory of her father, Dimitri, Aunt Sophie, 
and grandmother Anastasia.   
 
SR. UOL PASKA SALE TUESDAY, MARCH 28TH, 2017: Round or loaf - $7.00.   Orders may be placed with 
Barbara Bohanek (732) 541-7895 or John Lehotsky (732) 541-4571 - please leave your name and phone 
number and how many breads you wish to order.  Thank you!  
 
ALL SAINTS CAMP: Booster Club chances are available for Calendar Year 2017. A $25 donation buys you 
a chance to win every day in 2017. Please see Nadja Mrak for information and tickets. All Saints Camp 
continually thanks you for your support! 
 
SR. UOL CLOTHING DRIVE: They will be collecting items for the Spring Clothing Drive. The heavier the 
better.  Please bring tied bags to the Center during Coffee Hour.  You can leave items in the hallway 
between the kitchen and the basement door, however, please do not block the doors or stairways. Kindly 
refrain from bringing bags to the rectory or the church.  Any questions, please call Joanne Mazan, at 908-
499-7835. 

TODAY: COFFEE HOUR 
.  
PARISH FAMILY EMERGENCIES: Please call Fr. Taras directly on his cell phone (732-744-6547), or Deacon 
James cell phone (732-619-3259). Emergencies only! 
 
ST. SOPHIA’S SEMINARY: UOL Coffee Hours during the months of March and April will be dedicated to 
raising funds to help the Seminary in S. Bound Brook defray some of the cost of the new van.  We'll have 
a reminder sign by the donation jar on the table. Your generosity is certainly appreciated! 
 
ST. ANDREW’S COLLECTION: Thank you! With a combination of your generous donation, and the Sr. UOL 
treasury, the UOL will be sending a $200 check to the Saint Andrew Society to help feed the hungry in 
Ukraine.   
 
SR. UOL RETREAT:  On Saturday, April 1st in Bethlehem, PA, the retreat will explore the topic of the Divine 
Liturgy. When you participate in Divine Liturgy do you have questions about specific prayers or the 
meaning of different aspects of the Liturgy? The UOL Retreat is the place to get these questions 
answered. Information - please contact Natalie Bilynsky:  nsufler@aol.com  
 
DEANERY PRE-SANCTIFIED LENTEN SCHEDULE:   Please make an effort to attend 

THURSDAY, MARCH 16TH 2017, 6:30 PM 

Holy Trinity Cathedral, 359 Broome Street, New York, NY 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 22ND, 2017, 7:00 PM 

St. Mary’s Carpatho-Russian Orthodox Church, 90 West 30th St., Bayonne, NJ 

THURSDAY, MARCH 30TH, 2017, 6:30 PM 

Holy Ascension Church, 652 Irvington Ave, Maplewood, NJ 

THURSDAY, APRIL 6TH, 2017 6:30 PM 

Ukrainian Orthodox Church of the Holy Trinity, 824 Adeline Street, in Trenton, NJ 

tel:732-245-6899
tel:732-541-6704
tel:(732)%20541-7895
tel:(732)%20541-4571
mailto:nsufler@aol.com

